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Full Text

In the discussion on reconciliation and intergenerational trauma, there was
agreement that healing requires a return to culture and a relationship with the
land. The Permanent Forum recommends that Governments support programmes
led by indigenous peoples to address intergenerational trauma as a way of
moving towards true reconciliation.
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